
Scott, 

 

We are grateful for your consideration of us for a grant for outwork in Guatemala. 

 

Any funds we receive will be used to put the right people in the field.  Each volunteer pays between $1400 to $1600 to spend a 

week in Guatemala.  Some people who are vital to our trips are translators and especially young who bring strong backs and 

willing hearts, but often can't afford to pay their way.   

 

We would use grant money to supplement their costs, thus making them available to make our work a success. 

 

Sincerely 

Micki Czarnik and Bruce Collet 


